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Comments: I believe strongly that we need to keep sections 4, 8 and 2 in public hands.  The public stands to lose

far more in recreational value than will ever be gained from the acquisition of any of the other proposed sections.

Also, I am not in favor of a reroute of trail 272.  We have plenty of trails and trail systems out there.  Not

improving a trail in this area would allow for a more wild, scenic and remote experience in this area.  I have

personally stepped foot on almost all of the Forest Service Sections Proposed to be lost with this swap.  I have

seen the productivity of these three sections previously described in terms of fish, wildlife and even timber.  It is

second to none and would be a true tragedy for most of the public if they were lost. 


